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Summary:

Vice Secretary General of NATO, Marcello Guidi offers his personal reflections about the
management of NATO by Lord Carrington, whose mandate has come to an end. Guidi
discusses the personal characteristics and leadership style of Carrington and
emphasizes his special fondness for Italy. 
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